CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING

WEST WARWICK, RI

e

Saturday, January 2: Vigil, Epiphany of the Lord
4:00 p.m.
Sunday, January 3: Epiphany of the Lord
8:00 a.m. Eva Henault (1), req. by her family.
10:00 a.m.
Monday, January 4: St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish
Tuesday, January 5: St. John Neumann, Bishop
9:00 a.m.
Wednesday, January 6: St. Andre Bessett¢, Religious

9:00 a.m. Bob and Michael Johnson (1), req. by their
wife and mom.

Thursday, January 7: St. Raymond of PeAafort, Priest
9:00 a.m.

Saturday, January 9: Vigil, Baptism of the Lord
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, January 10: Baptism of the Lord
8:00 a.m. Yola Blais (1), req. by Norman and Therese
Benton.
10:00 a.m. Deceased members of the Migliozzi and
Serbian families (T), req. by the Migliozzi
family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your

intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.

leg
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For your Safety and the Safety
of All a face covering needs to
be worn upon entering the
church and at all times during
the Mass.

DONATIONS
FOR THE WEEK

OU December 19 & 20: $2,213.00

December 19 & 20, Electronic: $406.00

December 25, Christmas Collection: $ Unavailable due
to early transmittal of this week’s bulletin.

December 26 & 27: $ Unavailable
December 26 & 27, Electronic: $ Unavailable

Dec., M-T-D, CtK Building Maint. Fund: $941.00
Collection, January 1: Solemnity of Mary

Collection, January 2 & 3: Church of Christ the King
Building Maintenance Fund

Many thanks and prayers for those who
memorialized loved ones by this year’s
Christmas Flower donations. A list of
those remembered has been posted at
the church exits.

Congratulations to the
following parishioners who
received the
Sacrament of Confirmation

on December 14, 2020: \
Con rmahon
David Corbi
Paige Corbi Dylan Meneses
John Correia Brendan Rathier
Hallie Cruz Brady Rajotte
Alexander Dabeck Ryan Vqle.rmn
Abigail Fratus Brooke Williamson

A special Thank You to our Musicians/
Vocalists, Mia, Kyla and Jonathon, our
servers, and lectors, and our entire
4 parish family for your continued support
during this Advent and Christmas season!

Readings for the Week

Monday: 1Jn 3:22 — 4:6; Ps 2:7bc-8, 10-123;
Mt 4:12-17, 23-25

Tuesday: 1Jn 4:7-10; Ps 72:1-2, 3-4, 7-8; Mk
6:34-44

Wednesday: 1Jn4:11-18; Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-13;

Mk 6:45-52

1Jn4:19 — 5:4; Ps 72: 1-2, 14, 15bc,

17; Lk 4:14-22

Friday: 1Jn 5:5-13; Ps 147:12-13, 14-15,
19-20; Lk 5:12-16

Saturday: 1Jn 5:14-21; Ps 149:1-2, 3-4, 5-6a,
9b; Jn 3:22-30

Sunday: Is 42:1-4, 6-7 or Is 55:1-11; Ps 29:1-2,
3-4,3,9-10 or Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6;
Acts 10:34-38 or 1 Jn 5:1-9; Mk 1:7-11

Thursday:

Responsorial Psalm
January 3, 2021

Lord, every nation on earth will
adore you.

965 - Page 1



EPIPHANY OF THE LORD

Faith Formation

. Virtual Faith Formation Classes are

%Tﬁ ongoing. If you have any questions or

would like more information, please

contact Gina Vessella, Faith Formation Coordinator at

gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com, call the parish office at
401.821.9228, or visit our parish website, ctkwwri.org!

P’\EfA nﬁnG
FAITH

CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations...

Winner Bonus Week #25,
Ticket #210, Bob Robitaille

.QQA Christmas Is would like to
%%@x thank the Parishioners of
B\ £ Christ the King for their
overwhelming generosity
during this very difficult year. Because of your
support ChristmasIs was able to alleviate some of
the hardship so many of our neighbors are
experiencing. This is the 42nd year that Christmas Is
has been able to assist so many needy families.

Project Hand Up / Be the Change
is in need of non-perishable food
items, paper products, and
toiletries . Donation bins are
located at the church exits.

‘.- Electronic Giving

A convenient, consistent way to help our church grow

We are grateful to our parish community for all your
support and prayers during this unprecedented time.
When we are unable to gather to worship together,
electronic giving helps stabilize our parish finances.

We currently have 27 families enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program through their financial institutions. If you are
already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial
institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select
the frequency and dollar amount of the payment
(donation). The bank will generate a check and mail it
to us as instructed. It's that simple ... you no longer
have to worry about having the right change or writing a
check each week. We have a box on our budget
envelopes marked “I Gave Electronically”, check the box
and place it into the collection basket. Your consistent
support is very much appreciated.

JANUARY 3, 2021

Some random thoughts ....

We have various examples of people ‘glowing or
beaming’. A person who receives praise from
someone who they respect (such as a parent or
teacher); or a woman who feels life within her; or a
man who sees his child for the first time; offer an
opportunity for us to glow or beam. Most often,
until someone mentions the light emanating from
us, we are not aware that it is happening. (This is
different  from  when we blush  from
embarrassment.) The Incarnation (the birth of Jesus
who is also the Christ) is likened to this experience.
Ironically, none of the religious leaders nor political
leaders see the light. Apparently, their power and
prestige consume them and prevent them from
seeing it. It is (in the Gospels of Luke and Matthew)
outcasts (shepherds) and heathens (magi) who are
open to something new. Whenever religion
stagnates, we lose sight of the glow that emanates
from God. God is Good.

Parish Updates: We have turned the calendar
page and have entered a new calendar year. ltis a
custom (in some cultures) that a blessing be sought
on this day. We, in seeking a blessing, are reminded
of the many blessings (seen and unseen) that we
have received. A religious practice that can help
remind us is to ask the magi (legend calls them:
Caspar, Melchoir, and Baltassar) to journey with us
as we walk through the days of this year. | am
grateful for the cards and best wishes that |
received.

fr. tim

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West Meals
Warwick Gazebo seven times a week. Hfonhe]‘
If you would like to help or would like more OINELESS

information, please contact
Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com,
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith, 401.339.5867,
helpthehomelessri@gmail.com

g (;% For up-to-date parish information visit
b ‘l‘ . .
(S our Website: ctkwwri.org

< The Birth of Jesus brings us the

f: ® ¢/ good news that we are loved
S immensely and uniquely by God.
e ~ Pope Francis
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